
Rick Combs      931.380.0081 
Jerry Kirk      615.289.4945 
Hugh Langley      931.381.6455 
Jack Love      931.388.1089 
Fred Porter      931.388.8088 
Dennis Stephen      931.619.0329 
Rick Whitley      931.626.6628  

 

Andrew Phillips  Pulpit 
Chad Landman     Education 
Jack Malone     Senior Adults 
Jonathan  Winchester    Missions/Evangelism 
Jon  David  Schwartz  Youth 

Rick Barker  
Josh Bishop 
Bobby Bishop   
Matt Bowling    
Shawn Butterfield      
Hollis Carpenter      
Barry Christian 
Jon-Micah Clanton 
Dennis Cofer 
Jon Compton 
Jordan Compton 
Darren Dykes 
Ben Farris 
Dwayne Fulks 
Randy Goodwin 
Tim Gordon 
Tommy Gore 
Rob Graham 
Jim Grimes 

Vance Hendrickson 
Mark-Aaron Hilliard 
John Lawson 
Josh Love 
Michael Miller 
Andy Nielsen 
Robert Patrich 
Wayne Phillips 
Jody Pigg 
Jim Robinson 
Austin Simmons 
Jeff Skelton 
Stephen Smith 
Monte Tatom 
Kevin Thompson 
Ricky Thompson 
Doug Wilburn 
Andrew Williams 
Doug Williams 
Larry Winchester 
Ken Young        

Monday – Thursday  8AM – 3:30 PM 
Friday  8:00 AM – 3:00 PM 

Phone  931.388.4796 
Fax  931.388.4797 

graymere@graymere.com 
graymere.com 

Sunday 9:00 AM 
Sunday Bible Study 10:15 AM 

Sunday 6:00 PM 
Wednesday Bible Study 6:30 PM 

Mondays 9AM—4PM 

931.540.0174 

Connections 
Charter Channel 195   
Wednesdays 7 PM, 

Sundays 5 PM 
CPWS Channel 13   
Sundays 7:30 PM 

Sunday Morning Worship 
Charter Channel 195   

Sundays 8 AM 

 

5.5.2024 
480 

55 
535 
369 
219 

$25,094.00 
 322 

$27,500.00 

Week of 
Sunday AM 
Online 
Total 
Bible Class 
Sunday PM  
Contribution 
Wednesday PM 
Budget 

May 8, 2024 

 What a blessing to be led in worship on Sunday morning by the individuals 
that were part of the recent Peru mission trip! Matt Bowling, Jon Compton, Ben 
Farris, Jeff Loveless, Michael Miller, and Jon Winchester encouraged all of us 
about what God is doing and will continue to do in Peru. Michael Miller preached 
an excellent sermon and Jon Winchester gave us important updates about the trip 
and future opportunities. I hope all of us are praying about ways we can support 
that work. As a reminder, we do have those magnets available in the foyer with 
the names of our missionaries on them. This would be a good reminder for us to 
keep them in our prayers and send them encouraging e-mails.  
 I am also grateful for the opportunity our church family had on Wednesday 
night to focus on upcoming Graymere events and efforts in prayer. Our next King-
dom Focus Wednesday will not be until June 19, which will be part of our VBS. As 
Jon David mentioned on Wednesday, we are preparing to welcome our two youth 
interns, Max Ballard and Mia Morris, as well as a summer ministry intern, Austin 
Tredway. I hope that you will introduce yourself and encourage them this sum-
mer. They will be working hard and learning a lot about ministry! 
 One of our summer events coming up is our Future Ministers Camp, which 
will take place from July 14-17 this year. This is a new date for this camp, and we 
are hoping it will allow more people to be part of it. There are brochures in the 
Fellowship Hall – please be sure to pick one up and share it with any young man 
you think might be interested. This camp is designed to encourage leadership in 
the church, and we hope that any young man interested in growing as a Christian 
leader will be part of it. If you have any questions, you can ask me or check out the 
brochure at www.graymere.com/fmc.  
 On Sunday, we will begin a series called “Family Values,” where we will ex-
plore the various challenges we face in glorifying God in our families. No matter 
what stage of life you are in or how large your family might be, there are im-
portant scriptural principles we all need to consider thoughtfully. Since Sunday is 
Mother’s Day, it is an appropriate time for us to have that focus. We will spend 
time in Proverbs 31, a familiar passage, and we will seek to view it with a fresh 
perspective. Let’s keep learning and growing together! 
 

Sunday’s Messages 
AM – Family Values #1: Woman of Valor (Proverbs 31:10-17) 

PM – Proverbs #5: Angry Words (Proverbs 15:1) 

http://www.graymere.com/fmc


Donna Staggs, Judy Mabry, Doug Moss, Jane Nicholas, Jewell Crockett, Rose Thom-
as, Evelyn Brewer, Cathy Sellers Cullum, Dot Mayfield, Grady Byrd, Ron Beck, James 
Dickey, Diana Goad, Cody Jones, Bevin Lyle, Sammy Brooks, Sandra Aldridge, James 
Reedy, Johnsie Lewis, Betty Jackson, Rebecca Burgett, Terri  & Jim Baker, Mary Jo 
McGee, Shelby  & Tom Yates, Stan Pinkleton, Tricia Lawrence, Bella Miller, Dianna 
Bray, Joby Smith, Sherwin McNeese, Mandy Self, Mable & Joe Delk, Susan Bishop, 
Pat & Ray Davis, Mary Foster, Malaika Ballard, JB Long, David Carpenter, Hilda 
Vaughan, Shawn Butterfield, John Pemerton, Melissa Lasater, Andrew Golden, Dotty 
King, Sheri Ousley, Krippa Gootam, Dianne Kirk, Jeanne Peska, Susan Greene, Danny 
Patterson 

 

 

Margaret Norman (mother of Kenny Norman & 
Debbie Boehms) - has returned home 
Susan Greene - dismissed from hospital; 
awaiting surgery 
Danny Patterson  - prayers requested 
Ray Davis  - Maury Regional 
 

 Over 75 ladies of the congregation are 
signed up for the next session of Heartfelt 
Friends at Graymere. Don’t miss your oppor-
tunity to register if you are not already in 
Heartfelt.  Registration will end May 31. Visit-
the registration table in the education foyer 
or contact Terri Baker, Cherry Wiley,  Amy 
Hayes, or the office for more information. 

If you have a 2024 College 
Graduate please submit a picture to ka-
ren@graymere.com, with name, school 
name, and graduating degree. Please have 
picture submitted by Friday, May 10th.  

You are invited to the Spring Program for 
Tuesday-Thursday School, this Thursday night, 
May 9th, at 6pm, in the auditorium.   

Senior adult ministry scheduled to meet on 
Thursday, May 23rd at Graymere Hall  - Do not 
bring scheduled food assignments for that 
day. We will meet at Graymere Hall  at 10am 
and travel to Soda Pop Junction for lunch and 
then a brief visit to the home of Johnsie Lew-
is.   

Happy 98th Birthday to Rebecca 
Burgett!  May 21st 

NHC Maury Regional 
5010 Trotwood Ave 
Room 2504  

Visitation Team 8, Jerry & Judy Pritchett 
leaders, will meet Sunday night after services 
in FR1.   

Tommy Gore will begin a new class on the 
Gospel of Mark in the Auditorium on Wednes-
day evenings starting this evening, May 8. 
This class will take place most of the sum-
mer aside from Kingdom Focus Wednesdays 
(June 19 and July 3).   

mailto:arjejemisupanton@hotmail.com
mailto:nbcsolo@gmail.com
mailto:juabant@gmail.com
mailto:djaustin14@hotmail.com
mailto:jebasonsix@gmail.com
mailto:andamantitus@gmail.com

